Student SEL Survey FAQs for Families

- 1. What does the Student Well-Being Survey measure?
 - How students experience and respond to their feelings
 - Whether they experience predominantly positive or negative feelings
 - Their sense of support from others; relationships
- 2. What will the data be used for?
 - Identify students who might need additional support to be successful in school.
 This could mean student selection for small group lessons with the school counselor, weekly check in meetings, support groups, classroom modifications
 - Over time, this data will show student social emotional skill growth
 - Inform classroom teachers on which skills to teach first, teach more deeply, review
 - Inform classroom teachers which skills are already strongly in place
- 3. Who will be able to see the data?
 - District leadership will have access to district and building data
 - School leaders will have access to building, classroom, and individual student data
 - Classroom teachers will have access to their student data
- 4. Will I be able to see my student's survey responses?
 - Upon request, your child's counselor can share your student's survey with you.
 Survey results will be available in December.
- 5. Will I be notified if there are concerns related to my student's responses?
 - Yes, parents will be notified if their student responses raise concerns. Survey results become available within 2 weeks of the close of the survey window.

To view the surveys, click on the links below.

3-5 Well-Being Survey

6-12 Well-Being Survey